WASHTENAW COUNTY LEGAL NEWS
AFFIDAVIT OF PUBLICATION

In the Matter of:

ANN ARBOR CITY
Public Hearing on Proposed FY 2022 City of Ann Arbor Budget and
Property Tax Millage Rates

STATE OF MICHIGAN
COUNTY OF WASHTENAW

Vicky Blanshard an employee of the publisher of Washtenaw
County Legal News, having knowledge of the facts, being duly
sworn, deposes and says that a notice, a true copy of which is
annexed hereto, was published in: Washtenaw County Legal News,
a newspaper printed and circulated in said State and County, on
April 22,2021 A.D. and that she is the principal clerk of the
printers of said newspaper and knows the facts stated herein.
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Vicky Blansh@
Subscribed and sworn before me this 22nd day of
April A.D., 2021

Suzanne Ketrr

Notary Public Washtenaw County, Michigan
My Commission expires October 16, 2024
Acting in Washtenaw County Michigan




NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED FY 2022
CITY OF ANN ARBOR BUDGET AND PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATES

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday,

May 3, 2021, for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the proposed FY
2022 City of Ann Arbor Budget.

The Property Tax Millage Rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed
budget will be a subject of this hearing.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting may be held either physically or elec-
tronically, which will be noted on the agenda for this meeting when it is published at
https://a2gov.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. Please also check the City website’s
Public Notices of Nonregularly Scheduled or Electronic Meetings at
hitps://www.a2gov.org/Pages/Special-Meetings-and-Sessions.aspx

« If held physically, this meeting will be held in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd
floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 301 E. Huron Street.

* If held electronically, this meeting will be viewable online or on broadcast televi-
sion, or may be listened to live via telephone, with public comment done electronically.

0 Viewing options will be available on CTN Ann Arbor’s website:
https://www.a2gov.org/departments/communications/ctn/Pages/watch.aspx

0 Procedures for telephone participation and public comment at electronic
meetings will be available on the City Clerk’s website: https://www.a2gov.org/depart-
ments/city-clerk/Pages/Virtual-Meetings-.aspx

A copy of the proposal that is the subject of this hearing will be linked in the agenda
for this meeting when it is published at https://a2gov.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.
Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk's Office
by emailing the City Clerk at cityclerk@a2gov.org or calling (734) 794-6140.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk
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